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Friday 13th December 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that all Year 5 and 6 pupils will be given the opportunity to visit Plumpton 
Racecourse on Tuesday 14th January for a ‘Racing to School, Maths in Action’ day. The children will 
participate in workshops such as ‘The Weighing Room’, ‘Parade Ring Possibilities’ and ‘Equicisers’, which 
will all have a Maths-based focus.  
 
Children will need to arrive at school at the normal time of 08.30am. We will then leave school after 
registration and walk to Plumpton Racecourse directly from school. The above sessions will finish at 
approximately 2pm and children will therefore need to be collected from school at the normal time at 
3.10pm.  
 
Your child will require a packed lunch alongside a bottle of water and a snack in a suitable backpack (no 
fizzy drinks or chocolate). As always, it is also important that your child is dressed appropriately for the 
day; therefore, we ask that all pupils wear full school uniform with sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  

Please complete the permissions on ParentPay by next Friday 20th December to allow your child to attend 
the trip on this day. Please indicate whether you give consent, too, for children’s photographs to be taken 
by the Racing To School team.  

We would also appreciate the support of two parent helpers – please let us know if you would be available 
to support on this trip. As ever, precedence will be given to those with a live DBS for Plumpton Primary 
School. 

If you have any questions about this trip, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office on 
plumptonoffice@skylarkfed.education.  

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. J Hughes 
Head of School 
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